
Q6 What do you think? Of all these options,
which do you like best, or do you have

other ideas for me to communicate with
you?

Answered: 43 Skipped: 40

# Responses Date

1 I am not on any social media (by design) and I don't particularly like telephone town halls but I love web stream
meetings and find them very informative especially if they are limited in scope, i.e., one or two topics.

4/10/2017 12:20 PM

2 An update letter every 4 months 4/5/2017 1:27 PM

3 Smoke signals? Telepathy? Morse code? No, seriously, thank you for your service. :-) 4/5/2017 10:41 AM

4 Generally do not have immediate feedback. 3/26/2017 1:41 PM

5 E updates, with questions answered as needed. 3/19/2017 9:26 PM

6 Newsletters 3/19/2017 1:07 PM

7 email is best. It is a more efficient use of your time and ours. 3/18/2017 11:18 PM

8 I appreciate how you are communicating with us. I prefer all the e-updates rather than glossy expensive updates like
other representatives. I prefer the e-updates immensely!

3/18/2017 5:01 PM

9 YOUR DOING A GOOD JOB 3/18/2017 6:50 AM

10 Mini town hall 3/17/2017 6:10 PM

11 I like the e-mails and surveys, it's informative but the Coffee Shop option sounds kind of cool. It's a little more relaxed
and would be "localized" for local issues.

3/17/2017 4:14 PM

12 Frankly, I think you do a really good job, Steve. I could probably do without the slick mailers. They just go in the
recycle bin and I assume they're not cheap for you. If there's an opt-out on receiving them, I'm unaware of it. If opting
out means opting out of all mailed communication, though, I'd rather receive and recycle. :)

3/17/2017 8:40 AM

13 Facebook 3/17/2017 7:46 AM

14 I like the idea of a meeting focused on a narrow number of issues, so I could attend one(s) most meaningful to me.
Thank you for asking!

3/16/2017 7:53 PM

15 Twitter, facebook and emails this way we can keep up date without having to always track it down 3/16/2017 2:07 PM

16 eupdates 3/16/2017 11:51 AM

17 Through the NRA, that's right the national rifle assn 3/16/2017 9:59 AM

18 I, like everyone, struggle with information over load. I find I commit to actions which increases the amount
of.information that comes to me. So I guess my ask is to be patient when I miss a request, and perhaps am not as
visibly supportive as I should be.

3/16/2017 7:49 AM

19 either phone or email 3/15/2017 10:12 PM

20 I plan to attend the upcoming town hall. See you there! 3/15/2017 9:06 PM

21 Through email 3/15/2017 8:15 PM

22 I like your surveys. I feel like I have my say even when I know it is being ignored. 3/15/2017 8:07 PM

23 I enjoy the email updates. 3/15/2017 8:04 PM

24 Any meeting is good - Renton is best. I enjoy the email updates - I don't think weekly is necessary. Once a month is
fine, to me, but more often is good as things arise. Thank you for having regular communication with your community -
you are a legislator/advocate. So many others only email when it's near election time - to me, that's a politician. We
appreciate you being there for citizens.

3/15/2017 6:35 PM

25 Email, newsletters, facebook 3/15/2017 6:29 PM

26 I know you won't be happy until you get it all. Stop wasting our money. I am tired of this socialist state government. 3/15/2017 6:15 PM
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27 telephone town halls 3/15/2017 6:07 PM

28 Regular email updates and occasional local town hall meetings. 3/15/2017 5:29 PM

29 Really like the surveys and also reading the comments other people have left in past surveys. Thank you for sharing
those!

3/15/2017 5:09 PM

30 na 3/15/2017 4:48 PM

31 Town hall meeting over the phone is fine but sometime it is better to have face to face 3/15/2017 3:59 PM

32 I am looking forward to the Town Hall this Saturday. Thanks for your hard work! 3/15/2017 3:51 PM

33 Email normally, but doing occasional town halls is nice. I'm glad you're not ashamed to face us, unlike some federal
level politicians these days.

3/15/2017 3:49 PM

34 e-mail works the best for me 3/15/2017 3:40 PM

35 emails are fine 3/15/2017 3:40 PM

36 telephone town halls 3/15/2017 3:23 PM

37 I like the idea of having town halls in specific neighborhoods and for specific issues. That way I figure it's not a free for
all.

3/15/2017 3:22 PM

38 I like the small group options and email 3/15/2017 3:16 PM

39 You have always been prompt in replying to my letters and emails and I prefer to keep it that way. Phone responses
are great.

3/15/2017 3:12 PM

40 I like your email updates. 3/15/2017 3:12 PM

41 The town halls you've been holding are often enough and are full of information and opportunity for you and us to share
important info face to face.

3/15/2017 3:01 PM

42 i appreciate the surveys, makes me feel heard! Also like personal meetings over mass emails. 3/15/2017 2:58 PM

43 Email is best for me. 3/15/2017 2:58 PM
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